
 

 
 

 
 

 

25th May - Year 4 Water Sports – Group 1 (Wirral Sailing Centre) 

25th May - School Closes For Half-Term  

4th June -  INSET Day 

5th June - School Re-Opens 

6th June - Year 5/6 ‘RSE’ Parents’ Meeting (6.00pm – 7.00pm) 

7th June -  Year 5/6B Class Worship/Assembly (9.00am – 10.00am) 

8th June -  Year 4 Water Sports – Group 1 (Wirral Sailing Centre) 

13th June - EYFS New Parent Meeting (7.00pm) 

14th June - Year 3/4CW Class Worship/Assembly (9.00am – 10.00am) 

16th June - Summer Fair 

18th June - Coffee Afternoon Class 1/2H (3.00pm – 3.30pm) 

20th June - Colomendy Parents’ Meeting - CURRENT Year 3 PARENTS (6.00pm) 

20th June - Year 2 Residential - Barnstondale 

21st June - Year 2 Residential – Barnstondale 

22nd June - Year 4 Water Sports – Group 2 (Wirral Sailing Centre) 

29th June - Year 4 Water Sports – Group 2 (Wirral Sailing Centre) 

5th July -     Year 6 Induction Day – Neston High School  

10th July - Production Matinee Performance (pm) 

11th July - Year 6 Induction Day – all other Wirral Secondary Schools 

12th July - Sports Day - FS2 and Key Stage 1 (pm) 

12th July - Production – Evening Performance (7.00pm) 

13th July - Reserve Sports Day – FS2 and Key Stage 1 (pm) 

13th July - Production – Evening Performance (7.00pm) 

18th July - Sports Day – Key Stage 2 (pm) 

19th July - Reserve Sports Day – Key Stage 2 (pm) 

20th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Do – British Legion (evening) 

23rd July - Year 6 Leavers’ Church Service (7.00pm) 

24th July –  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

24th July - School Closes at 2.30pm 

 

   
 



I would like to share some wonderful news with you all.  Mrs Hesketh gave birth to twin boys, Harry and 

Charlie, last Saturday and they are all doing well.  I am sure everyone connected to St. Peter’s would like 

to send their best wishes to Mrs Hesketh and her husband on their exciting news!   

 

 

 
 

 

Mrs Hesketh’s maternity leave will be covered by Mrs Rowley until the end of this academic year.  There 

will be an opportunity for parents of children in Class 1/2H to meet Mrs Rowley over some light 

refreshments on Monday 18th June at 3.00pm.  If you would like to attend the coffee afternoon on the 

Monday 18th June, could you please let the school office know.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Our annual Summer Fair takes place on Saturday 16th June.  Like previous years, the afternoon will be full 

of a range of events and activities, both on the field and on the playground; alongside this there will also 

be stalls inside the school hall.  To help you all get through the afternoon, a fine selection of food and 

drinks will be available. 

If you are able to offer any support and help in relation to the Summer Fair, I know this would be very 

much appreciated by the Friends of St. Peter’s.  As you all know, it takes an awful lot of time to organise 

the fair and it is one of the key events in the school calendar.  All the money raised during the afternoon 

directly benefits the pupils of St. Peter’s School. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

  

 

Just to remind our Year 2 parents that the residential trip to Barnstodale is taking place next half-term 

on Wednesday 20th June and Thursday 21st June.  I am sure all of our Year 2 children are extremely 

excited about their forthcoming trip.  They will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities 

including climbing, den building, a nature walk, camp fire and ‘super-soaker’ challenge!   

 

 

 

 

 
 

I would just like to take this opportunity to say a really big well done to all the children in Year 2 and Year 

6 for working so hard and trying their very best during their recent SATs.  Everyone at St. Peter’s is 

extremely proud of all the children and they were an absolute credit to themselves. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 5&6 RSE Parent Meeting will be taking place during the first week after the half-term break on 

Wednesday 6th June at 6.00pm.  The purpose of the meeting is to explain and share the materials on our 

Relationship and Sex Education programme that will be delivered to Year 5&6 pupils.  Any Year 6 parents 

who would like to attend and didn’t come to the meeting last year are more than welcome to do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 4 residential trip to Colomendy has been scheduled for early September 2018.  Year 3 pupils and 

their parents are invited to attend a meeting on Wednesday 20th June at 6.00pm.  During this meeting 

staff will be sharing further information about the residential visit and it will give the parents an 

opportunity to ask any questions. 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 13th June we will be welcoming our new Foundation 2 in-take to St. Peter’s.  The children 

will be spending either the morning or afternoon meeting the class teachers and their current Y5 ‘buddy’, 

whilst taking part in a range of activities around the school.  At 7pm that evening, there is a meeting for 

our new FS2 parents in our school hall that will help to prepare their child for starting school and what to 

expect in their first year.  Light refreshments will be served and there will be an opportunity to sample 

the school meal provision and spend time meeting the Foundation 2 teaching staff. 

 

 

 

   
 
Just to remind parents school finishes today for the end of half-term, Friday 25th May, at 3.30pm.  The 

children return to school on Tuesday 5th June. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support this half-term and I hope you all have a wonderful 

break! 

 

Darren Jones, Headteacher 


